
Refugee Week 2014 is dedicated to refugee children and young people: our shared future. 

We want to highlight the positive contributions that refugee children make to the UK and will go on 
to make as our future generations.

This year Refugee Week runs between 16th-22nd June. You can show your support by completing 
your “Simple Act of Welcome” in the run up to or during the Week. Keep us in touch – if you are 
using social media to share your fine work don't forget to use hash-tags: #RefugeeWeek.

How can I get involved?

We have hand picked a few “Simple Acts of Welcome” especially for Refugee Week 2014. Click 
on the images below to read more and get some ideas! And there are lots more Simple Acts to 
chose from. We welcome you to get creative and select the ones that best suit your mood and hair 
do.  

 

   

  When you've completed your act don't forget to share  your fine work with us on 
the Simple Acts website here!

www.simpleacts.org.uk

www.refugeeweek.org.uk

#RefugeeWeek

http://www.simpleacts.org.uk/action-info.htm?WBCMODE='.rss.pdf.pdf
http://www.refugeeweek.org.uk/
http://www.simpleacts.org.uk/
http://www.simpleacts.org.uk/twentythree-acts/tell-a-child-a-story.htm
http://www.simpleacts.org.uk/twentythree-acts/banner/
http://www.simpleacts.org.uk/twentythree-acts/language/
http://www.simpleacts.org.uk/twentythree-acts/Tell+Your+MP/Tell+Your+MP.htm
http://www.simpleacts.org.uk/twentythree-acts/join-a-big-action-campaign.htm
http://www.simpleacts.org.uk/twentythree-acts/refugee-week-events.htm

